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Lane reductions on Mercier Bridge 
 

(Kahnawàke – 1, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2012) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform motorists that the Ministère des Transports du Québec 
is planning two separate lane reductions for the Mercier Bridge. 
 
Beginning tonight at 10pm (Thursday, November 1st) and ending Friday morning at 5am 
the Kahnawà:ke-bound span will be reduced to one lane. 
 
Also, the Montreal-bound span will be reduced to one lane on Friday, November 2nd from 
9am until 10am. The reductions are required to carry out patchwork of the surface. 
 
Please visit kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date on planned road work 
affecting Kahnawà:ke. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention pertinent information periodically at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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